
In response to the damage that is being done to the solar industry by the current Federal 

Government, Solari has decided to commence the work to bring other divisions into the company to 

ensure the survivability of the company. 

‘These are dangerous time’ said Doug Fletcher, CEO of Solari Energy. ‘We have a Government in 

Canberra which is deliberately trying to ruin the renewable energy industry in Australia.  Why they 

want to do this is not known and cannot be understood in any measure of common sense.  This 

Government has bought sovereign risk to hundreds if not thousands of Australian businesses, yet 

claims to be governing for the good of the business community amongst others.   

From our viewpoint they have completely lost our trust and we don’t want to be going the way of 

other businesses and need to close our doors. We will fight through what is going to be a hard time 

and one of our responses is to bring our expansion business plans forward to allow the company to 

work in other industries.’ 

As a result of this decision Solari will commence work on both its water and lighting divisions to 

determine what products and services should be bought to market.  Solari expects this will take 

some time to complete as the company has no interest in bringing to market any product that is not 

of the highest quality. 

Solari expects its solar EPC business to slow down considerably in the coming months and wants to 

assure its suppliers, customers and other the company is here for the long term and will work 

though these externally caused difficulties 

 


